
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF THE 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION  
REGULAR MEEETING 

 
 
 
The Regular Meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission 
scheduled for Monday, June 26, 2023 at 7:00 p.m., has been 
cancelled due to lack of quorum. 
 
THE NEXT MEETING of the Historic Preservation Commission 
will be a SPECIAL MEETING held TUESDAY, June 27, 2023 at 
7:00PM, at Plummer Park, 7377 Santa Monica Blvd, rooms 5 
& 6, West Hollywood CA. 

Sharita Houston 
_______________________________________ 

SHARITA  HOUSTON, SECRETARY 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 
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Мы сообщаем вам об обсуждении проекта. Для 
дополнительной информации на русском языке звоните: 
323-848-6826. 

  


